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Important graduate studies information for programs and
units.

Updated Graduate Student Checklist

We've updated the Graduate Student Checklist and the Master’s Defence Checklist (thank
to Linda for catching an error in the previous version!). Please delete any old versions of
these documents that you may be using and replace with the attached.

CGPS Service Desk

A friendly reminder the One-Time Approval requests can be submitted via the CGPS

Service Desk.

Other requests and information that can be submitted through the Service Desk include:

¢ Request to Pursue Degree Program Concurrent to a Graduate Program

e Memo to Schedule a Graduate Defence

e Request for Extension to Time in Graduate Program

e Student-Supervisor Agreements

Students can also use the Service Desk to request a Leave from their program, submit a

notice of withdrawal, or request a letter of completion.

Important Awards and Scholarship Information



Canada Graduate Scholarships — Master’s program — Application deadline: Wednesday,
December 1, 2021 at 7:00pm CST

Apply through ResearchPortal

If you have any questions, please contact Grad Awards.
USask Graduate Student Bridging

The University of Saskatchewan Language Centre (USLC) wanted to share some news with
our colleges and administrative units that will benefit students who require English
proficiency before starting their graduate programs.

Students who are conditionally admitted to a graduate program for a future term are

invited to submit an “EAP Only” application to be admitted to the English for Academic
Purposes (EAP) program. There are four levels in the EAP program with one unique class
offering at the top-level designed for graduate students: Graduate Bridging. Graduate
Bridging combines English language study at the USask Language Centre with a graduate
class, GPS 981, allowing students to finish their advanced English studies while applying

language skills in a real academic setting.

Placement levels determined through the application process will confirm which level of
EAP the student would start at.

Students who wish to start EAP in the winter 2022 term, will need to

contact uslc.registration@usask.ca as soon as possible. Winter 2022 is the last term where

the EAP application fee is waived. Starting fall 2022, students will be required to pay a non-
refundable $150 application fee.

Details about the EAP program including blended delivery offering, how to apply, levels,
language score minimumes, tuition and term dates can be found

at https://admissions.usask.ca/english-for-academic-purposes.php#About

Any questions about this class can be directed to uslc.registration@usask.ca.
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